
 
 

  Minor League Baseball Statement  

St. Petersburg, FL, Jan. 29, 2020 — Minor League Baseball (MiLB) issued the following statement today regarding 
the state of the Professional Baseball Agreement (PBA) negotiations: 

“Minor League Baseball was encouraged by the dialogue in a recent meeting between representatives of Minor League 
Baseball and Major League Baseball and a commitment by both sides to engage further on February 20. However, 
Major League Baseball’s claims that Minor League Baseball is not participating in these negotiations in a constructive 
and productive manner is false. Minor League Baseball has provided Major League Baseball with numerous substantive 
proposals that would improve the working conditions for Minor League Baseball players by working with MLB to ensure 
adequate facilities and reasonable travel. Unfortunately, Major League Baseball continues to misrepresent our positions 
with misleading information in public statements that are not conducive to good faith negotiations.” 
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About Minor League Baseball   
Minor League Baseball is the governing body for all professional baseball teams in the United States, Canada, and the 
Dominican Republic that are affiliated with Major League Baseball® clubs through their farm systems. In 2019, Minor 
League Baseball attracted over 41.5 million fans to its ballparks to see baseball’s future stars and experience affordable 
family-friendly entertainment that has been a staple of Minor League Baseball since 1901. For more information, visit 
MiLB.com. Follow Minor League Baseball on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter. 
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